
'INNOVATION'INNOVATION
IN CHALLENGINGIN CHALLENGING
TIMES'TIMES'

Looking Forward

Open to all medical trainers, trainees
and those with an interest in quality
improvement.

The extraordinary events of 2020 have
impacted our usual development
and community of practice events
including STEME and QISTMas.

There has however, been much
innovation and new ways of working,
learning and training that we can look
forward to incorporating into our usual
activity. Challenges have necessitated
new ways of thinking and delivering,
and we would like to share some of this
with you.

hear how training is adapting
and changing in response to
COVID-19
learn about innovating in
challenging times

look forward to new and different
ways of training.

The event includes an opportunity to
present your innovation as a poster.
 
CPD accreditation has been applied for
from the RCP.

Join us to:

Free virtual conference, 27 November 2020

#HEIWlookingforward

https://heiw.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/2020lfposters

